
SCC Notes Dec. 3, 2018   Reported by Joseph R. Nielsen 
 
Present: Marian Broadhead, Joseph Nielsen, Beth Hartung-Soria, Anthony 
Moncur, Ashlee Moncur, Lizzie Jolley, Deb Gordon.  
 
Absent: Heather Bennett, Kristi Swett, Kristie Christensen. 
 
Minutes from our Nov. Meeting were reviewed. A change was made to 
reflect that Kristi Swett was attending as a non-voting School Board 
Member, the minutes were then approved.  
 
Chairman Report – Anthony Moncur: He attended the large District SCC 
Chairpersons meeting and reported that they went over the District’s school 
security measures. 
 
Principal Report – Marian Broadhead: Schools emergency plan and 
training presentations were sent out to SCC members. She reported on a 
test of notifying classrooms with paper notes when the electronic 
communications are down – it was partially successful and will be modified 
in the future to work better. 
There will be two assemblies on Feb. 19th Assemblies (one for upper and 
one for lower grades) for the whole school on Internet Safety. 
Land trust monies – we should have enough for Math materials. 
Marian updated us on the problem raised in our last meeting about the 
number of students in Room1. Following the instructions from the District, 
Marian opened up a position for an additional teacher to help with student 
interventions. Camille Gallagher has taken that position and will be 
assisting with the Neighborhood Kindergarten class and instruction. She 
also informed us that Berkley has been hired as a Para-pro for Room 1, 
and told us how the how the budget was worked out to pay for these 
positions.  We also discussed the Federal & State requirements for English 
Language Development instruction for students. 
Class sizes will be a concern in the future, and we discussed how the 
situation may affect our various programs. 
 
Reports; 

C&A - Kristie Christensen: - Not Present 
 

ELP – Liz Jolley: New Artist-in-Residence and Spanish teachers are 
in place. 



 
Neighborhood – Ashley Moncur: Residents are still waiting for the city 

to decide if and when there will be Speed Feed-back signs on 6th East. If 
you see traffic issues you can take a picture and sent it to the City Traffic 
Enforcement via email or the City’s mobile app., and they will send out 
tickets. 
 

PTA – Deb Gordon: The Movie Night and Reflections Stroll went well. 
Donated surplus holiday candy was given to the Utah Food Bank. 
Reflections Contest winners will be included in the Dec. PTA Newsletter. 
 

Staff – Beth Hartung-Soria; Sing Around for students will be the day 
before Winter Break. The school library will have a collection bin for 
contributions of new socks and underwear to be given to SLC Public Main 
Library for the homeless. 


